
RCLL Social Media 
Pictures Release 

  
Reno Continental Little League uses its website and various social media sites such 
as Facebook and Instagram to promote the league around the community. In the 
course of the season, a picture of your son or daughter taken by a parent or board 
member, may be posted on the league page of these sites. The purpose of this is 
to promote the fun and love of baseball we all share. Obviously it would be time 
consuming and nearly impossible to get permissions from every parent about 
every picture we publish so we offer the following two choices: 
 

• I have no issue with RCLL using pictures of my child on social 
media websites. 

If this is the case simply throw this memo away and never worry about 
it again. Easy! 

 

• I DO NOT want my pictures of my child to show up on RCLL social 
media websites. 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this sheet and submit it by hand or 
email to our director of social media, Jennifer Helmholz. 
RCLLFundraising@gmail.com 
 
 

Please DO NOT publish pictures of my child on the league’s social media websites. 
 
Player Name:   
Division and Team:   
Player Number:   
 
Parent name:   
email:   
Phone Number:   

mailto:RCLLFundraising@gmail.com

